
 

 
 

SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT 
_______________________________ 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 
TO:  Financial Structure Ad hoc Committee            DATE: May 5, 2023 
 
FROM: Robert M. Powers, General Manager 
  
SUBJECT: Framework for Financial Structure Request for Qualifications (RFQ) 
 
 
At the May 11, 2023 Financial Structure Ad hoc Committee meeting, staff will outline a 
Framework for a Financial Structure Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for your discussion and 
comments.   
 
If you have any questions about this presentation, please contact Dennis Markham, Director of 
Performance and Audit at dmarkha@bart.gov, or (510) 464-6275. 
 
 
 
 
     _______________________ 
             Robert M. Powers 
 
 
cc:  Board Appointed Officers 
 Deputy General Manager 
 Executive Staff  
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